
From the Editor

New Editor-in-Chief

As announced in Technical Soaring volume 39, number 3,
this issue marks the beginning of my term as Editor-in-Chief.
Hopefully, I will be able to maintain the high quality and stan-
dard of this journal that made it one of the sources of inspiration
for the soaring community.

My thanks go especially to my predecessor Judah Milgram
and the former online-manager and archivist Edward Hindman,
whose job will now be done by Kurt Sermeus. Judah and Ward
helped us a lot to get things going. Thus, preparation of the cur-
rent issue was a rather easy task for Kurt and me, because we’ve
found everything well organized and documented. Nevertheless,
publishing of TS volume 40 is still delayed by about half a year.
But I am confident that we will be able to catch up quickly, num-
ber 2 is already in the pipeline and should be issued by the end
of August 2016 — so, please, stay tuned!

That’s it for today, now I need to commence typesetting of
TS 40(2). I am sure, you are all curiously waiting for it.

Publication Date
This issue is the first of Volume 40 of TS, corresponding to

January-March 2016. For the record, the issue was published in
July, 2016.
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Very Respectfully,

Arne Seitz
Editor-in-Chief, Technical Soaring
ts-editor@ostiv.org
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